

MILAN HIGH SCHOOL

609 NORTH WARPATH DRIVE MILAN, INDIANA 47031 Tel (812) 654-3096 Fax (812) 654-2368

Ryan Langferman, Principal

October 1, 2021

Dear Senior Student and Parents:

On Friday, October 8th, beginning at 8:00 A.M., Lifetouch Photographers, selected as the official photographer for Milan High School, will be here at the high school to take pictures for our senior composite and yearbook.

Lifetouch will offer multiple poses on the traditional background needed for the yearbook and senior composite. There is no sitting fee, and proofs will be provided to you at no charge.

We want our seniors to look their very best when representing Milan High School. Boys are required to wear a button up shirt with collar and tie. A jacket is optional. Girls are required to wear a sweater, button up blouse or a dress with sleeves, with no revealing necklines. No T-shirts, tank tops, spaghetti strap tops, sleeveless tops or hats will be allowed. A full length portrait will be taken as well, so please be prepared for that type of photo.

The school composite picture is the responsibility of Milan High School. The high school bears the cost of this composite to continue the historical archiving of each senior class. If you do not follow the guidelines above, only your name will appear on the composite picture as well as the yearbook. There is no makeup day for these pictures. You are under no obligation to purchase the picture, but you may want to consider them as you make plans for your senior portraits. Please, let us represent our school as the very best and make this an important day in your final school days here at Milan. Congratulations seniors and thanks for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Ryan Langferman, Principal